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April 30, 2018 

Ms. Joan Van der Meer 
Wingham ON N0G 2W0

Dear Ms. Van der Meer: 

I would like to take the opportunity to thank you for your years of service on the North 
Huron Police Services Board. As you are aware, your appointment will expire on June 
21, 2018, and I am pleased that you have accepted to be extended. 

Pursuant to subsection 27(10) of the Police Services Act, I hereby reappoint you to the 
Municipality of North Huron Police Services Board, effective from the date of this 
letter, up to December 31, 2018, or until such time as an appointment has been made 
by Order in Council, whichever occurs first. 

Thank you for your continued and valuable service to the Municipality of North Huron 
Police Services Board. 

Sincerely, 

Marie-France Lalonde 
Minister 


